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25 years working on evaluation with the World Bank
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on development evaluation, with the most recent a
two volume study on Influential Evaluations (World
Bank 2005). He has been active for 15 years with the
American Evaluation Association, serving on the
Board and as chair of the International Committee.
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supervising rural development and microfinance
projects.

Clarence G. Dingcong is an independent
Microfinance Consultant. He has served as consultant
of the Asian Development Bank and various donors
related to microfinance in seven Asian countries. He
was a former Director of the Policy Development and
Planning Staff, Agricultural Credit and Policy Council.
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development evaluation, and is a founder of the
Adante group of companies specialising in research,

training and evaluation for the international
development community. He has carried out
evaluations for a wide range of agencies, working in
countries from each region in the developing world.

Christine F. Infantado is a Portfolio Evaluation
Officer at the Operations Evaluation Department
(OED) of the Asian Development Bank. Before
joining OED in 2004, she worked in various capacities
on disbursement operations and administering public
and private sector loans and technical assistance in the
South and East Asian regions.

Seiro Ito is a Research Fellow at the Institute of
Developing Economies (IDE) in Japan. He holds a
PhD in Economics from Brown University. His
research interest includes intrahousehold resource
allocation, child labour, microfinance, health
microinsurance, health policies, HIV/AIDS, incentive
problems of public sector doctors and teachers, and
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Antonie de Kemp is an Evaluator in the Policy and
Operations Evaluation Department of the
Netherlands Ministry of Foreign Affairs. He has a
background as a political scientist, with a
specialisation in development economics. In the past,
he has been researcher at several institutes in the
Netherlands, where he has conducted studies on
social security, education and other topics. He is
presently finalising impact evaluations of primary
education in Uganda and in Zambia as well as a study
on the Clean Development Mechanism (CDM).

Nobuyuki Kobayashi is a Consultant at OPMAC
Corporation. Prior to joining them in 2007, he
worked as an Evaluation Officer at the Development
Assistance Operations Evaluation Office in Japan
Bank for International Cooperation, where he
administrated evaluation activities on development
projects funded by an ODA loan for two years. He
has been an active member of the Japan Evaluation
Society since 2005.
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Toshio Kondo is a Senior Evaluation Specialist at the
Operations Evaluation Department (OED) of the
Asian Development Bank. Prior to joining OED in
2001, he worked as Project Economist in the
Operation Department of ADB, where he had been
processing/administrating loans and technical
assistance for agriculture and natural resources
projects for more than ten years mainly in
Southwestern Asia and Mekong regions.
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Capitalisation Division of the Agence Française de
Développement (AFD). He has held many positions
in the development field as an economist. He was
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economics in the research centre DIAL, specialising
in aid effectiveness assessment and poverty analysis.
He also coordinated research programmes for the
Sahel Club in the OECD. In addition, he served as a
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Bank, working in the Bank’s Office of Evaluation and
Supervision. He was responsible for coordinating the
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World Health Organization (WHO), United Nations
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International Development (USAID), US Peace Corps,
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Howard White is a Senior Evaluation Officer in the
Independent Evaluation Group (IEG) of the World
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Executive Director of the International Initiative on
Impact Evaluation (3ie). At IEG he led impact
evaluations covering education in Ghana, health and
nutrition in Bangladesh, rural development in India and
a multi-country study of rural electrification. Previously
he has worked for many different agencies in
countries across Africa and Asia. He has over 50
publications in refereed journals, focusing on aid
effectiveness and poverty reduction. His books include
Targeting Development: Critical Perspectives on the MDGs
and Econometrics and Data Analysis for Developing
Countries, both of which are published by Routledge.


